
 

 

YSP Brazil's 1st YSP Hyo Jeong Festival held at Brazil's National Headquarters 
 
Koichi Sasaki 
June 2, 2019 
 

 
 
On June 2, the first Hyo Jeong festival organized by YSP – Brazil was held at the National headquarters. 
More than 250 people, including members and guests participated in the event. The event included eight 
presentations, dance and music, rewarding three of them in a friendly and lively competition. 
 
The event featured the words of the president of YSP Latin America, Mr. Samuel Ota Linhares, who 
spoke about Youth and Student festival and it's activity worldwide, explaining its meaning and purpose, 
as well as explaining the deep meaning of "hyo jong" filial piety towards Heavenly Parents and True 
Parents, to young people who, sharing this heart, gave their best in their presentations and created a 
heavenly atmosphere. 
 

 
 

  


